Disclaimer

The information contained in this website is for general purposes only and where culture is mentioned it relates specifically to those conditions related to a specific area on the Central Coast of NSW, Australia and ‘gotoorchids’ takes no responsibility for any loss or damage that may be caused by the use of any products or information that may be mentioned on this Website.

Whilst ‘gotoorchids’ will endeavour to maintain the website to the best of its abilities, ‘gotoorchids’ cannot make any guarantees expressed or implied with regard to the completeness, accuracy, reliability, suitability or availability of product, services, information or related material contained on the web site.

Photographs

All rights reserved. No image or material can be copied or reproduced without the authority of ‘gotoorchids’.  Photo used, where possible, notes the Photographer’s name, and permission has been obtained.  It is possible that ‘gotoorchids’ may have unintentionally breached copyright and where this has occurred, kindly advise ‘gotoorchids’ via the ‘Contact Us’ tab and the photo will be amended to properly reflect the photographer’s name or be withdrawn from the site.
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